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In the 2021 winter newsletter, Mr. Jeremy Keene, sites that Missoula is expecting 40,000 more
people.  Since land south-north-east is played out, that leaves most development to the West. 
Those of us that purchased property have done so to maintain a small neighborhood
atmosphere.  Building high rise apartments and businesses is an affront to all that have put
their life savings into a home.  If development is needed, then we urge you to look at single
homes. Keep Missoula's atmosphere as a small Montana City.

Thank you for your time.

Pat and Arlene Conway
2407 Old Ranch Rd.
Missoula, MT  59808
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